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catalog, I will quit here with a recommendation. If 
you have any interest in rev-perfs and have web 
access, enjoy the website 
(www.nutmegstamp.com/Sale_100/Intro.html). If  

not, get a copy of the printed catalog.  
 
As stated in the title of this note – this was one 
spectacular auction! 

 

 
Perfin Found in Icelandic Postage Stamp 

 
Rudy Roy (#1124) has forwarded a brief note from 
page 18 of The Posthorn of May 2005. In this note 
Porsteins and Paul Nelson report the discovery of 
the first commercial perfin in a postage stamp of 
Iceland. The pattern  ‘SÁÍ’, Shell Oil of Iceland, is 

the same as was reported (also a first report) in an 
Icelandic revenue stamp (PB March 2003: 43). This 
pattern has now been discovered in a 50 Aur codfish 
stamp (Facit #251; Scott #227). 

 

 
Trophy Perfin (Des. 46)– First Day of Use 

Edited from an note from Jack Brandt (LM-14) 
 
In response to the note on the Trophy perfin 
published on p.39 of this years March Bulletin Jack 
sent in the following copy of his FDU cover #1 (of 
at least 500 – he also has #500) for this pattern. 
Timing for the release is unusual – December 25, 
1970 from Palmetto, FL. He also speculates that 

although the pattern was designed with the Trophy 
Nut Company in mind it “...was a personal perfin 
with a very marginal commercial use, and the 
perfins were supplied to many other organizations.”  
He goes on to state “The machine has been in 3 or 4 
other hands since the original owner.” 

 

 




